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 Three more persons found positive for Covid-19 in Raj Bhavan  
 
 

As a precautionary measure to last week COVID-19 cases, thirty 

eight persons of Raj Bhavan, Chennai were tested for COVID-19, out of 

which thirty five  persons are found to be negative and only three persons 

are tested positive. Three members who are tested positive have been 

shifted to Hospital by Health Department and undergoing treatment.  

 

Yesterday, Raj Bhavan Medical Officer carried out regular health 

checkup of Hon'ble Governor and  found him fit and healthy.  However, 

Doctor has advised him for seven days isolation. Subsequently Hon'ble 

Governor has kept himself in isolation. 

 

Raj Bhavan is closely monitoring the situation. 
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